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The Planning Commission of the City of Chatfield will hold a public hearing on 

Monday, December 4th, 2023, during its regular meeting that will begin at 7:00 

p.m.  The purpose of the public hearing is to take public comment regarding a 

preliminary plat to be known as Hilltop Estates Fourth Addition proposed by G-Cubed 

Development.  The plat proposes three blocks and six lots on approximately three 

acres and is located adjacent to Hilltop Estates Third Addition. The Final Plat public 

hearing will be held at the City Council regular meeting on December 11th, 2023 

beginning at 7:00 pm. 
 

Written comments can be sent to: Office of the City Clerk, 21 Second Street SE, 

Chatfield, MN 55923, or to chatplanningdept@ci.chatfiled.mn.us.   

 

Dated: November 16th, 2023 

 
 

Logan Tjossem 

City of Chatfield Zoning Administrator 

  


